
Village of Baldwinsville

Public Notice


Please take notice that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Baldwinsville, County of Onondaga, State of New York, pursuant to resolution of the Village Board, adopted December 15, 2022, will conduct a public hearing at their regularly scheduled meeting, on the 5th day of January 2023, at 8:15 p.m. to hear comments regarding the tentative budget for the fiscal year beginning March 1, 2023, and ending on February 28, 2024. The compensation proposed in said budget for the mayor is $15,300.00 per year, $2,550.00 per year for the deputy mayor, $5,100.00 per year for each trustee and $24,983.00 for the village justice. 

Copies of the tentative budget are available during normal business hours in the Office of the Village Clerk on December 30, 2022.

By order of the Village Board of the Village of Baldwinsville. 
                                           
Dated:  December 15, 2022

Maureen Butler
Village Clerk

 

